
 

 

 
 
Enquiries: Mark Wiblen 
   
4 November 2022 
 
IPART 
PO Box K35 
Haymarket Post Shop 
NSW  1240 
 
 
RE: Review of Rate Peg Methodology – Issues Paper 
 
 
Thankyou for the opportunity to provide a submission on the IPART Review of Rate 
Peg Methodology – Issues Paper. 
 
Singleton Council is fully supportive of the submission provided in response to the 
above issue paper by the United Services Union, Rate capping in New South Wales 
Local Government: Addressing the Questions Raised in the IPART (2022) Review of 
Rate Peg Methodology: Issues Paper and Further Recommendations for 
Improvement as prepared by Emeritus Professor Brian Dollery.  
 
Council is also fully supportive of previous submissions relating to rate pegging by 
the Local Government New South Wales, and the Local Government Professionals 
Association.  
 
Council would appreciate any other opportunities to provide feedback into the reform 
of not only the Rate Peg Methodology but the wider Rating Reform agenda for NSW 
Council’s. 
 
 
Regards 
 

Mark Wiblen 
Manager Corporate Services 




